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You are cordially invited to the Pearson Lakes Art Center’'s 2020

Celebrate the Arts virtual and live event!

The Details

For the safety and protection of everyone in attendance, our event will be held outdoors
near our beautiful gazebo and amphitheater with social distancing practices expected.
Please join us Sunday, August 9, 2020 from 7-9pm for a relaxed atmosphere including
cocktails and live entertainment. Limited seating will be provided but we also suggest
that you to bring your own chair. In the event of inclement weather, a rain date will not be
scheduled and the event will be held only virtually. You may purchase sponsorships now
or tickets beginning on July 13, 2020 at www.plac.givesmart.com.

Art Silent Auction

Our art silent auction items will be on display inside the art center beginning on July 29,
2020. These items will be up for bid beginning on July 29, 2020 and bidding will end at
8:45pm August, 9, 2020, the evening of our event. Bidding will take place in a no contact
manner on your smart phone by texting PLAC to 762-78 or by Vvisiting
www.plac.givesmart.com . You may participate in the silent auction even if you aren’t
present at the event!

Live Auction

Please watch our website and social media pages for details of our fabulous live auction
items. Our live auction will take place in person at 8:30pm on August 9, 2020, the evening
of our event. Inthe event of inclement weather, the live auction will take place virtually by
texting PLAC to 762-78 or by visiting www.plac.givesmart.com.

We Respect Your Decision

Whether you decide to attend or stay home, we respect your decision and value your
support of the Pearson Lakes Art Center from a distance or with your presence.

While this year’s event will certainly look different, one thing remains the same, which is
the end goal to support and sustain the annual operations of the Pearson Lakes Art
Center. For those of you celebrating with us from a distance, we look forward to seeing
you when the time is right. For those of you attending, we look forward to seeing you on
Sunday, August 9, 2020.
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